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Have a great weekend from the Windsor Kindergarten Team 
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• Embracing our lovely wet and windy 

weather - the children have loved 

dancing in the puddles 

• Fun with Playdough  

• Water colour paints  

 

Magic Beans - All the children planted 

magic beans before half term, could you 

share with us how are your beans grow. 

You can email us a picture or upload to 

your child tapestry.  

 

Reports 

Children moving onto schools or other 

Nursery’s in September will receive 

reports next week, can parents read, 

sign and return them as soon as possible.  

 

Headlice - please check your child’s hair 

over the weekend we had 2 cases this 

week.  

 

Fire Drill - Some of the children 

experience their first fire drill before 

half term and we managed to evacuate 

the building in 2minutes  25 seconds - 

well done children! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dates for your Diary:  

 

Parent Consultations 

 

Monday 24th June Sam and Tola 

Tuesday 25th June Sarah and Elaine 

Wednesday 26th June Jo and Emma 

Thursday 27th June Claire and 

Sabrina 

 

Zoo Lab visit Wednesday 16th July 

 

Windsor Children 2019 - Group 

Photograph - Wednesday 26th June 

If you would like your child to be in the 

Group Photography and your child does 

not attend the Wednesday session 

please bring your child at 9:50.  

Weather permitting we will walk the 

children over to the church gardens 

opposite the Nursery.  

 

Summer Concert - Thursday 18th 

July @ 12:00 - This will take place in 

the setting. 

 

Last day of term  

Tuesday 23rd July  

 

 

 

 

Instagram - Make sure you follow us on 

instagram to see what we get up to 

throughout the week - 

 


